
 
TO:  Peter Brixius, City Manager 
  City Council  
 
FROM: Shane Baker, R&B Director 
 
DATE: February 1, 2024 
 
SUBJECT:      8th Street Curb and Gutter replacement 
 
We opened bids for the 8th street curb and gutter replacement on January 30th.  The 
work consists of approximately 800LF of curb and gutter as well as 256sq/ft of drainage 
pan replacement. 
 
We received two bids from the following companies. 
 

Anson Excavating Qty Unit Unit Cost Cost/Item 
Reconstructing C&G 800 LF $47.00 $37,600.00 
Reconstructing Valley Pan 256 Sq/ft $26.15 $6,694.40 
Class 6 road base 60 Cu/yd $95.05 $5,703.00 
   Total $49,997.40 

 
Duran and Pearce Qty Unit Unit Cost Cost/Item 
Reconstructing C&G 800 LF $55.00 $44,000.00 
Reconstructing Vally Pan 256 Sq/ft $40.00 $10,240.00 
Class 6 road base 60 Cu/yd $125.00 $7,500.00 
   Total $61,740.00 

 
If awarded this project amount will come out of Road and Bridges, Capitol Projects 
Fund for Curb and Gutter with our budget being $200,000.00 that will still leave us with 
$150,000.00 for our repair and maintenance of curb and gutter project that will go out 
for bid later this Spring. 
 
We would like to recommend the bid be awarded to Anson Excavating for $49,997.40 as 
they are the low bid. 
 
  


